
Preliminary flood risk assessment: Durham County Council  
 
 
This addendum by Durham County Council (2017) updates the council’s preliminary 
flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in conjunction 
with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
Addendum 
 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for Durham 
County Council were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data and 
information.  
 
A review of the flood risk in the area covered by Durham County Council has been 
completed, and no new flood risks have been identified since the last PRFA produced in 
2011. 
 
The annexes to the preliminary assessment report from 2011 have been reviewed and no 
new relevant updates are identified as a result of the review. 
 
Past flood risk 
There is no change in the understanding of flood risk since the production of the PFRA in 
2011. 
 
Future flood risk 
There is no change in the understanding of future flood risk since the production of the 
PFRA in 2011. 
 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
No FRAs have been identified for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations (2009) 2nd 
planning cycle. 
 
Other changes 
None 

 
 
 

Durham County Council 

December 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIT 10800 

http://www.durham.gov.uk/article/1951/Managing-the-countys-flood-risk

